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Monday 5th February 2024 

 

Dear Families, 

  

Book Fair 2024 

 

I am pleased to say that Scholastic will once again be delivering a wide range of books for 

our children to enjoy and purchase. 

 

The books purchased by you enables the children to benefit from this event, as we earn 

reward points which allows us to purchase high quality literature to enhance our school 

library and our class reading areas. 

 

We are inviting you and your children to come and browse and purchase books during the 

times below: 

 

Wednesday 28th February 15:30 to 16:15 

Thursday 29th February  15:30 to 16:15 

Friday 1st March        15.30 to 16:15 

Monday 2nd March   15:30 to 16:15 

 

Children will have an opportunity to view the books during the school day. If you are unable 

to attend the book fare (e.g. Bus children) and would like your child to make a wish list with 

their class teacher, please let us know. You will then be able to order these books online. If 

you are purchasing books at the book fair, payments can be made via a card machine, 

or online with a QR code. 

 

You will need to come to the school office to access the book fair.  

 

For more information on Scholastic please visit their website:  

http://shop.scholastic.co.uk/?parent_mode=t 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Constanza 

Headteacher  

http://shop.scholastic.co.uk/?parent_mode=t


   

 

   

 

 


